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rMessage from the President

By John Woeste

We thank the Arkansas Corporation for hosting an outstanding meeting in
Little Rock. The facilities, the hospitality, and the programs were outstanding. The
tour of the Clinton Library was a special treat. The tour to Heifer International was a
firsthand look at a private nongovernmental organization serving rural areas in the
United States and many countries around the world. The message from the
Honorable Mike Beebe was surely reassuring to all the members but especially for
those providing scholarships and grants to students.

The National Board will meet in early April to get an update on the 2006 annual
meeting. The meetingwill be held in Great Falls, Montana, on September 10-13" at
the Best Western Heritage Inn. In addition, the Board will consider guidelines for
establishment of an association web site, a proposal for establishment of a standing -
committee of the Board on organizational issue, and recruiting the nonmember
states to jointhe association. If you have otheritems needing attention, by the Board,
please advise our Secretary/Treasurer Stan Garbacz so they can be added to the
agenda.

We hope you will place September 10-13%, 2006, on your calendar. Lee Boyerand

staff are planning an interesting program and plenty of northwest scenery.

2005 Annual Meeting
Little Rock, Arkansas

The National Association of Rural
Rehabilitation Corporation(NARRC) met
for their  annual meeting
September 12-14%, 2005, in Little Rock,
Arkansas. The meeting was called to
order by President Paul Johnson of
Michigan. The colors were presented by
the Arkansas Army National Color
Guard followed by the singing of the
National Anthem by vocalist Gwenn
Fitzpatrick.

Roll call was taken by Secretary/
Treasurer Stan Garbacz with 21 states
represented. Mr. Mike Hill, representing
the USDA, was also introduced.
Individuals were asked to stand
representing states that had former
members who passed away during the
year. Those members were Koy Page,
Utah; Carroll Hunton, New Mexico;

.

George Robb, Michigan; Robert Vogel,
North Dakota; and Mr. Fathery,
Mississippi.

The official state welcome was
presented by Honorable Mike Beebe,
Attorney General for the State of
Arkansas. He gave ashort presentation
concerning his experience and
opportunities afforded to him by the
student loan he received from the
Arkansas Rural Endowment Fund.

Retired U.S. Senator David Pryor,
Dean of Clinton School of Public
Service, gave a presentation on the
importance of public service and
academic discipline. This included a
presentation of the new Clinton School
of Public Service. Following lunch, the
delegates boarded buses for a tour of
the Clinton Presidential Library.

Monday evening, the delegates
participated in the President’'s Award
Reception and Dinner with the guest
speaker, the Honorable Marion Berry,

U.S. Representative.

On Tuesday, September 13", the
meetingwas called to order by President
Johnson. Danny Kennedy, CEO of
Riceland Foods, Inc., gave a
presentation on the rice production in
Arkansas and theimportance of global
market.

The next speaker, Morril Harriman,
Executive Vice President of the U.S.
Poultry Federation, gave a brief
description of the poultry industry, not
only in Arkansas but in the United
States, and theimportance of the globall
marketplace for the poultry production.

Ms. Jo Luck, Executive Director of
Heifer International, gave anoutstanding
presentation on Heifer International and
global hunger. Heifer Internationaliis an
organization whose sole purpose is to
provide agricultural products to
individuals in countries lacking the ability
tohave ample food production. Afterthe
presentation, the delegates boarded
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